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END OF YEAR CELEBRATIONS: 
 
Staff will be hosting a lunch for our students on Friday 7th December. This will also include 
the annual book giving.  
 
The end of year Presentation/Christmas Concert will be held at Gunnedah South Public 
School Hall from 9:30am on Friday 14th December. Following this there will be a morning 
tea at GS Kidd School which will mark the beginning of the Family Fun Afternoon which will 
continue until 3pm. We look forward to a fun day celebrating the success of our students.  
           
SHARE OUR SPACE: 
 
After consultation with the P & C and staff, it was decided that GS Kidd School will be 
participating in the Share Our Space Initiative again.  As part of the initiative the school will 
be open each day during the school holidays. A security guard will be in place to monitor 
safety and security and gates will be locked at closing time each evening. 
 
 
FRIDAY RAFFLES: 
 
The next TWO Friday nights will see the conclusion of the raffles at the Gunnedah Bowling 
Club with money being donated to our school. Everyone is welcome to come along and join 
in the fun of selling tickets. 
 
 
CAROLS IN THE PARK: 
 
The Gunnedah Minister's Fraternal invites everyone to come along to the annual Carols in 
the Park on Friday, December 7. 

Bring your family, chairs or a picnic rug and enjoy this wonderful community event. There 
will be a BBQ, glow sticks and children’s choirs singing traditional and well-known carols. 
The big man in the special RED suit will visit and the night will end with a fireworks display 
(weather permitting).  If rained out on the 7th, the event will go ahead on Sunday December 
9th. 
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Braith enjoying sport with Gunnedah South 
Public School MC Class last Thursday. 

This Thursday will be the final of our combined 
activity afternoons. 

 
 
 
 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT: 
 
As I mentioned last week we are planning for 2019 and this will require some changes. It is 
essential we ensure that we are meeting the needs of the students enrolled at GS Kidd 
School while also complying with the Department of Education processes and polices. I 
acknowledge that change is not always easy for people to accept. However, these decisions 
are made with the best interests of the students in mind. Once plans, including classes and 
programs are finalised, the information will be communicated to everyone. 
 

- Bec Maybury. 
 
 
CALENDAR: 
 
  6/12/18 Thursday African Experience  

 
GSPS Class visit to GS Kidd School 
Rooms 1 & 2. 

GS Kidd School 

  7/12/18 Friday Student/Staff lunch. GS Kidd School 
14/12/18 Friday Christmas Concert and Family Fun 

Afternoon 
Gunnedah South/ 
GS Kidd School. 

19/12/18 Wednesday Last day for students.  
 
 

“The dictionary is the only place where success comes before work”  
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Student Merit Awards 
Week 8, Term 4, 2018 

PBL Focus:  SAFE, RESPONSIBLE, RESPECTFUL.   

Congratulations to our Silver Level Students –  

Thank you to these wonderful students for their demonstration of 
Safe, Responsible and Respectful behaviours this week ….. 

Room 1:  Dyoaka Morris for modelling safe practices for her 
classmates 

Room 2:  Hugo Young for improvements in his interactions with 
staff and students during classroom activities. 

Room 3 Cameron Tighe – For being so enthusiastic to learn about 
STEM, in particular the Makey Makey.  

Room 4:  Ethan Leader for his ongoing respectful behaviour in the 
classroom. 

Room 5: Alex Rodstrom- Using respectful and responsible words 

 


